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Chair Hambley, Vice Chair Patton, Ranking Member Brown, and members of the 
committee, thank you for allowing me to present this testimony in opposition to House 
Bill 796.  
 
Stop the arms race!  We do not need more laws protecting gun owners. Many lives will 
be lost when people shoot each other because they were "standing their ground".  Are 
we trying to create a society where two sides who disagree, have the right to shoot each 
other?  Stop the arms race! 
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